Years7,.8 and 9

have had an introduction to
apprenticeships booklet and
some games to play all of
which help students learn a
little bit about apprenticeships
and some of the possible
options available to them in the
future!

They will learn more about

apprenticeships in Years 10

and 11.

Yeari2
have been given self-directed
learning guides to support their
knowledge and understanding
around apprenticeships. The
guide encourages learners to
explore all the opportunities
available to them after Year
13. They may look at the guide
now or in a couple of months
when thinking about their Post
18 aspirations.

Years1ilandi3

had invitations to a wide

variety of webinars throughout

the week about
apprenticeship's in a variety of
sectors, led by well known
names in each industry.

The webinars explained more

about each company and the |/

apprenticeship programmes
they run and vacancies they
have or will soon have..
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Year 10

have been invited to watch the BIG
ASSEMBLY, which is a series of live,
interactive digital broadcasts, with
lots of extra recordings they can look
at if there is a specific company/field
that interests them

We've asked them to think about:
What was the most interesting fact
they learned about apprenticeships?
Which employer did theyenjoy
hearing from most?

Did any of the points discussed about
apprenticeships surprise them?
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Myth-busting Apprenticeship
Assumptions!

Are you curious about
apprenticeships but surrounded by
myths and misconceptions? Join
Apprentice Ambassadors on Friday at
4pm for a live panel Q&A webinar,
where they will debunk common
myths and provide you with the real
tea on apprenticeships..
The link to register is in your email!



